
Fwd: Construction at 501 N. Rosa Rd.
1 message

Eddy D <ediehl2@gmail.com> Tue, Jul 2, 2024 at 9:48 PM
To: Abner Castro <castro@alphabuildanddesign.com>

Hey Abner,
  We reached out to our neighbor Heidi this evening.  She sent the following email on our behalf.  I hope this helps.

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Heidi Oliversen <heidioly@gmail.com>
Date: Tue, Jul 2, 2024 at 8:47 PM
Subject: Construction at 501 N. Rosa Rd.
To: ediehl2@gmail.com <ediehl2@gmail.com>

To whom it may concern:

I am comfortable with and approve of the construction on the property at 501 N. Rosa Rd. This property is next door to my house and
will provide the residents with a sheltered entrance, will enhance the property and is comparable to other front porches in the
neighborhood. I see no detriment to my own property by supporting this construction.

Heidi Oliversen
505 N. Rosa Rd.
Madison WI 53705
608-213-6837
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